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Federal Subsistence Board to hold teleconference on Temporary Special 
Action WSA18-03 (Unit 22D remainder winter moose season) and results of 

the 2018 Fisheries Resource Monitoring Program Review 
 
The Federal Subsistence Board (Board) will hold a teleconference on November 6, 2018 beginning at 
1:00 p.m. to take action on Temporary Wildlife Special Action Request WSA18-03. Temporary 
Special Action Request WSA18-03, submitted by the Bureau of Land Management, requests the 
closure of the December 1 – 31 antlerless moose season in Unit 22D remainder.  
 
A public hearing to solicit comments on WSA18-03 took place on October 4, 2018 in Nome, and 
Tribal and Alaska Native Claims Settlement Act (ANCSA) Corporation consultations were held on 
October 2, 2018 in Anchorage via teleconference. The Seward Peninsula Subsistence Regional 
Advisory Council held a public meeting in Unalakleet on October 23-24, 2018, and developed its 
recommendation to the Board.  
 
The Board will also discuss the results of a review of the 2018 Fisheries Resource Monitoring 
Program that was recently completed by the Technical Review Committee. 
 
The public is invited to participate in this meeting by teleconference. To participate, dial  
toll-free (888) 455-5897, the passcode is 3344290. The staff analysis for WSA18-03 is available 
online at:  https://www.doi.gov/subsistence/wildlife-special-actions. 
 
The Board is committed to providing access to this meeting for all participants. Please direct requests 
for accommodation needs to the Office of Subsistence Management at (800) 478-1456 or  
(907) 786-3888 or by e-mail, subsistence@fws.gov. 
 
Additional information on the Federal Subsistence Management Program may be found on the web 
at www.doi.gov/subsistence or by visiting www.facebook.com/subsistencealaska. 
 
Missing out on the latest Federal subsistence issues? If you’d like to receive emails and 
notifications on the Federal Subsistence Management Program you may subscribe for regular updates 
by emailing fws-fsb-subsistence-request@lists.fws.gov. 
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